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From: - ] .com>

Sent: Friday, October 21, 2022 3:01 PM

To: Planning Email <planning(@rdn be.ca>

Subject: Notice of zoning amendment Application NO. P1,2022-093 Shayla Road

EXTERNAL  Verify links before clicking.

Hello my name 1s , 1 lived in the area for 45 years, I don’t want to see more development in the area of
the application proposal, and would like to see the the
property stay the same size and not be subdivided. We have a beautiful recreational area with a a unique bio
diversity of wildlife abundant with frogs birds and many other animals that live around the lakes and surrounding
forest. More development close to the lakes puts more pressure on the eco system, I do not want the the subdivision

of 1035 Shayla Road.

I'would like to request my name and information be redacted from the public and kept confidential.
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From: .com>
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2022 3:33 PM

To: Planning Email <planning@rdn be.ca>
Subject: Subdivision horn lake

EXTERNAL  Verify links before clicking,.

Hello there .

My name is- and I would not like to see more development on Turnbul rd qualicum beach .

I grew up in the area for 35 years and do a lot of fishing and recreational things in the area . I've seen alought of
change with new developments and done think more would be great for the eco system. There's lots of wildlife in
the area that would be effected by this . Would be better for the area to be left alone . Thank you for reading this and
keeping our community small .

Sent from my iPhone



